
 

From: Myleka Glover < >  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 7:01 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: application for minor variance to application A-2024-0125 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Good afternoon,  

  

We have concerns regarding adding an additional unit to our quad. Our quads do not support another 
unit with the limited space. They are not built to accommodate an additional unit. This posses additional 
risks and we do not support this notion. We would like to be apart of this meeting if necessary and 
authorize the post of our correspondence. We already have other issues within our quads that we are 
struggling to manage.   

We are sorry this email comes late as we were away and had not received the notice in time.  

  

Johnathon Glover 

Myleka Glover 

60 clover bloom rd, Brampton Ontario L6R 1S4 

 
 
--  
Best regards,  

 
Leah Glover 

 

 


